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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

This serves to inform all prospective service providers/bidders that the RFQ’s with 

CIDB grading of 3GB or higher that was closing on Friday the 25 October 2024 is 

being withdrawn or cancelled with immediate effect. Please see below for ease of 

reference: 

1. AW/15/10/001/24 - A M S Sityana SSS (3GB or Higher)  

2. AW/15/10/003/24 - Gushiphela SSS (3GB or Higher)  

3. AW/15/10/004/24 - Imidushane SSS (3GB or Higher) 

4. AW/15/10/005/24 - Jali SSS (3GB or Higher) 

5. AW/15/10/008/24 - Lukhozi High (3GB or Higher)  

6. AW/15/10/010/24 - Matomela SSS (3GB or Higher)  

7. AW/15/10/011/24 - Nonyameko PS (3GB or Higher)  

8. AW/15/10/012/24 - Ntabenkonyane SSS (3GB or Higher) 

9. AW/15/10/007/24 - Kalana PS (3GB or Higher) 

10.  AW/15/10/017/24 - Lindani SSS (3GB or Higher) 

11.  AW/15/10/009/24 - Madliki PS (3GB or Higher), 

 

We would like to apologise for any inconvenience this might have caused. The revised 

RFQ’s will be issued in due course using the same communication platform the 

ECDOE website. In the meantime, please do not submit any offers for all the cancelled 

RFQ’s to ECDOE. 
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